
Black Lives Matter
in the Fulbright Community 
A conversation with Dr. LaNitra Berger
and Fulbright Noir 

JUNE 16
Tuesday from 
3 PM to 4:30 PM (CET)

First come, first served with (max. 40 attendees)
RSVP via https://cutt.ly/Oy71wUY

The recent deaths of Ahmaud Arbery, Breonna Taylor, and George Floyd in the U.S. 
have sparked massive demonstrations against white supremacy, police brutality, and 
racial injustice. In solidarity with BLACK Fulbrighters and in honor of Black Lives, this 
virtual session is intended for all Fulbright Program alumni and will be hosted by 
George Mason University’s Fulbright Program Advisor, Dr. LaNitra Berger, in 
collaboration with Fulbright Noir and Fulbright Belgium. This session will be an 
opportunity for Fulbrighters to discuss the current state of the Black Lives Matter 
movement, the role of international education in social justice movements, and 
recommendations and resources to help BLACK Fulbrighters recognize, address, and 
navigate individual and structural racism at home and abroad.  
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